
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

17 August 2015 

New Website Launched 

 

A Fresh New Look for Spectralux.com 
 

Spectralux Avionics announced the launch of a new website that offers 
a fresh new look and user experience. In addition to the visual changes, 
the website offers new access and support features to customers and 
authorized dealers. Among the new features is direct access to 
software upgrades and associated support materials. 
 
Website address – www.spectralux.com  
   
For more information in the new website, please contact Katherine A.R. 
Jones, Director New Business Development – kathyj@spectralux.com 
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